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3rd December, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

During the Spring Term we are inviting all parents to spend a half-day session in their child’s class. 

 

This will give you the opportunity to work alongside your child. You will be able to observe the 

teaching and learning styles, look at the resources used and understand the level of work your child is 

achieving.  These visits are not a time to engage the staff in long discussion but obviously if there are 

issues you need clarified they will be only too happy to help. 

 

The half day visit is to enable you to gain better understanding of the work the children do and the 

ways in which they learn. 

 

Parent visits for Foxes and Wrens are week commencing Monday 13th January, 2020. 

 

Would you please complete the slip below indicating which morning or afternoon you would like to 

take up this opportunity, please indicate two or three alternatives.  If for any reason it is impossible for 

you to visit during this week will you make direct contact with your child’s teacher and make an 

alternative arrangement.  We do hope that all parents will be able to spend time in school.   

 

May we kindly remind you not to use the school car park on these visits and to switch your 

mobile phone off or select silent mode whilst in the classroom, thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sharon Flowers 

Headteacher 

 

HALF DAY VISIT – FOXES 

 

Name ...............................................................                     

 

 

Monday 13th January  AM/PM 

Tuesday 14th January  AM/PM 

Wednesday 15th January AM/ PM 

Friday 17th January       AM/PM 
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